
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Happy New Year! We hope you all had a restful break over the holidays. Wel-
come back to returning families and a very warm welcome to the new families 
and children that have joined Noah’s Ark this week. We are looking forward to 
getting to know you all over the coming weeks.  

 

It has been a busy week at Preschool getting used to and remembering the No-
ah’s Ark routines. The children have loved accessing lots of different resources 
in the Pre-school rooms and the outdoor spaces and learning about the rhythm 
of the day.  

 

Coffee mornings:  

We will be running two coffee mornings on Monday 15th and Wednesday 17th January. 
Please come along, bring your own re-usable cup and we will fill it with tea or coffee for you. 
It will be a really good opportunity to find out a bit more about what happens at Pre-school 
and to chat to other families. The coffee mornings will run from 8.45am to 10am and every-
one is welcome.  

 

Reminder – 15
th

 January 2024 closing date for new Reception School Applications for Sep-
tember 2024 

The closing date to make a new Reception year school application for September 2024 
is fast approaching. For families living in Bristol, the preferred method of application is 
online at Apply for a new reception primary place (bristol.gov.uk) . 

 

Parents WhatsApp group: 

If any new families would like to join the Noah’s Ark parents WhatsApp group, please 

contact Hannah Hughes Jones (Joshua’s Mum) on  07894 270222 .  

 

Please get in touch with the Office to buy your tickets for the Sustainable Fashion 
Event on 3rd February at 7.00pm.  

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

 

The Noah’s Ark Team. 

 

Friday 5th January  

https://www.bristol.gov.uk/residents/schools-learning-and-early-years/school-admissions/primary-admissions/primary-apply
https://www.facebook.com/Noahs-Ark-Pre-school-2030684420567187



